
 

 

 
      
  
 

 

    
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

   

 

 

 
 

 
SIAMS OUTSTANDING 
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Dear Parents, 
Each summer we encourage children to take part in the Norfolk Libraries Reading Challenge over the 
summer holiday. This year’s challenge is detailed below. 

SUMMER READING CHALLENGE 2020 - SILLY SQUID – NORFOLK LIBRARIES 

The 2020 Summer Reading Challenge is here, and ready to encourage children to read from now 
until the new school year. It’s all online, and children and families can find out more and sign-up to 
take part just here: https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/ 
The joining process is a little different this year and Norfolk Libraries have a useful video which talks 
you through this procedure. It’s on their YouTube page: www.youtube.com/watch?v=2VJSEI4wpe8 
 and – if you haven’t already– do take a look at the new Norfolk Libraries for families Facebook page: 
www.facebook.com/norfolklibrariesforfamilies 

 
YEAR 6 LEAVERS’ ASSEMBLY 
This is a very special assembly in the school calendar. For me and all the staff here at 
Wreningham, we do not want this cohort of Year 6 children to leave without marking this in 
some special way.  
We are very proud of each them, what they have achieved during their time with us: personally, 
socially and academically. So this year we are holding an outdoor Year 6 leavers’ assembly on Tuesday 
21/7/20 from 11AM. This will be held in the school grounds, on the field. 
Parents of Year 6 have supported the school over the years and this has been highly valued. Therefore 
we would very much like to invite parents to join us for this special event. The Year 6 pupils will each 
be asked to talk about their many successes and positive memories of the school. 
Due to the current climate, and in line with Covid -19 safety measures, there are strict criteria that 
parents must follow.  

 Parents must adhere to the 2m social distancing that is currently in place (as of 22nd June 
2020). Chairs will be spaced 2m apart  

 Each Year 6 child is allocated two seats (so that both parents can attend) 

 If it is raining the school will re-schedule the event for the afternoon at 2PM 

 Parents should arrive and exit at the lower/far school entrance.  

 We have no toilet facilities for parents.  
The Year 6 pupils should be in school at the start of the school day as usual. After the leavers’ 
assembly the Year 6 pupils will remain in school for a party in their class. I look forward to seeing as 
many of you as possible as we say goodbye to these children as they move on to their next chapter.   
The school will open for the remaining groups/bubbles of children as normal. 
I hope you continue to stay safe and well. 
Mr Jones 
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We have received lots of results sheets back so far. Make sure you get 

yours in ASAP (preferably today!) so Mrs Furness can go over the results at 

the weekend.  

We have had some fantastic photos of you participating. Here is a 

selection. We will include some more next week. 

Well done everyone.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Beautiful rainbow 

fish from Bubble 2. 

Role play based on The Rainbow Fish. 

The children also decorated their own interesting 

words. 

These fantastic three 

cleared all around the 

bottom of the trees to help 

them to grow better. They 

then used what they had 

cleared to build a den for 

animals and insects. This all 

goes towards applying for 

their Blue Peter Green 

badges. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 3 played ‘Spelling Scrabble’. They used the value of each 

letter from the game to work out how much each word was 

worth. They were curious about this very long word from Mary 

Poppins and discovered it has a value of 56.  

 

A fantastic ‘BE FRIENDLY’ 

poster by Will. 

S has been busy this 

week. She sent us this 

great photo of her 

releasing her butterflies 

into the garden. She also 

built a bridge which held 

an impressive 1kg+ of 

weight! 



 

 

M has been busy 

constructing a cube of 

the world! 

L & O working really well 

together on their maths. 

This is what we miss 

seeing every day. Great 

teamwork boys. 

Woody has made a great 

leaflet about ‘How to live 

like a Viking!’ Great job 

Woody! 

Ben worked really hard 

on this brilliant story 

plan. We can’t wait to 

read the story Ben! 

And finally…. 

Mrs Furness is very pleased to announce that they are 

expecting a baby in January.  

Alfie, Charlie and William are all very excited and can’t 

wait to be big brothers (again!) 


